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To ask the Minister for Health to identify which counties do not have a public 

sexual health clinic; and if she will make a statement on the matter. 

Dear Deputy Rice 

Thank you for your question to the Minister for Health, which was forwarded to my office 

to respond to you directly.  

Counties Cavan, Kildare, Kilkenny, Leitrim, Longford, Meath, Monaghan, Offaly, 

Roscommon and Wicklow do not have a public sexual health clinic.  

The HSE free national home STI testing service was established in 2022 to improve 

access to STI testing across Ireland. The service has been available in all counties in the 

Republic of Ireland since October 2022 www.sexualwellbeing.ie/hometesting. 

Yours Sincerely, 

________________________ 

Helen Deely 

Assistant National Director, HSE Health and Wellbeing 
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